
 

2 October 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Over the past few weeks we have reflected on our practices, and as a result, are updating 
our PE kit policy for Year 7 students. 
 
From Monday 6 October, Year 7 students will be allowed to attend school wearing their 
PE kit on the days they have PE lessons. This change is intended to streamline the day and 
reduce the need for changing during school hours. 
 
To maintain our high standards, it is essential that students wear the correct PE kit, which 
includes: 

• Black Carrington PE t-shirt 
• Plain black shorts or skort (not cycling shorts) 
• Plain black sports leggings or plain black tracksuit trousers 
• School 1/4 zip tracksuit top (optional) 
• Plain black underlayers (e.g skins) can be worn underneath PE top on cold days 

 
If students arrive in incorrect kit, we will contact home for someone to bring in the 
correct kit, or the student may be sent home to change. 
 
You can purchase the approved PE kit from our official supplier, Your Image Limited, via the 
following link: Carrington School Uniform Shop – Your Image Limited [Carrington...ge 
Limited] 
 
Thank you for your continued support in upholding our school standards. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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